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Mr. Lubomyr Prytulak 
The Ukranian Archive 
4 165 West 1 1' Avenue 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V6R 2L5 

Dear Mr. Prytulak: 

I am writing to inform you of the decision taken by the Canadian Human Rights 
Commission in the complaint (2003 1527) of the Canadian Jewish Congress against you. 

Before rendering their decision, the members of the Commission reviewed the report 
disclosed to you previously and any submission(s) filed in response to the report. After examining 
this information, the Commission decided, pursuant to paragraph 44(3)(a) of the Canadian Human 
Rights Act, to request that the Chairperson of the Canadian Human Rights Tribunal institute an 
inquiry into the complaint as it is satisfied that, having regard to all the circumstances, an inquiry is 
warranted. 

Further information will be provided to you by the Tribunal regarding the conduct of 
proceedings. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lucie Veillette 
Secretary to the Commission 
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